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8th July 2021 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following the recent rise in Covid cases, we have made the decision to cancel the Year 12 trip to 
Staffordshire University on Tuesday 13th July.  
 
Although we realise this is very disappointing, Staffordshire University have kindly agreed to run a 
virtual programme instead. The university are currently working very hard to put a programme 
together and a Teams link will be sent out to students when ready.  
 
All Year 12 students will be expected to join the virtual sessions from home. If they were due to 
attend a lesson in school, these will not be running and students will be expected to sign into the 
Teams call instead.  
 
Teams attendance registers will be taken to ensure all students have participated in the virtual 
event. Any absences will need to be reported as usual with a phone call to the school by 9.00am. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


